Dear Lions, Lioness, Leos, and Friends,

The walkway was installed in 2007, and will be updated each year. The walkway, patio, and wall area was professionally installed, and is a beautiful addition to Governor's Green. This fundraiser has helped with several major improvements; and it continues to be a wonderful way to show your dedication to Beacon Lodge, and to honor or memorialize those we love and respect.

Once again we thank you for your continued support of the PA Lions Beacon Lodge Camp and programs.

> Respectfully, The Board Members

Orders received by May Ist of each year will be installed prior to Lions Appreciation Day.





- Please PRINT All Information CLEARLY in BLUE or BLACK Ink ONLY.
- Make Checks Payable to: PA LIONS BEACON LODGE CAMP
- · Mail completed order form and payment to: Lion Denny Hall

7513 Panther Lane Huntingdon, PA 16652

	Email: cuzslab@verizon.net	Phone: 814-641-7489
Donor Name	Phone	
Address	Email	
City / State / Zip		
4 x 8 BRICK S 000 15 Characters Per Line		
8 x 8 BRICK \$25000 15 Characters Per Line		
I2 x I2 BRICK \$50000 15 Characters Per Line		
7 x 18 WALL BLOCK \$100000 22 Characters Per Line		

Thank You! *Your Support Allows this to Continue...



Not Sure What to Put on Your Brick?





Become a Part of Beacon Lodge History!



